
 

  Program Ad Sponsorship with Northwest Chorale! 
  

 Northwest Chorale has been singing in the Seattle area of over 35 years under the 
direction of Mr. Lynn Hall, first as ​A Musical Offering, ​next as​ Messiah for Relief, ​and 
presently as the ​Northwest Chorale​. 
  
 The Chorale customarily presents two concerts in December and two concerts in May 
(plus, on occasion, participating in local music festivals), performing Handel’s ​Messiah​ on a 
rotating basis, as well as many other great works of the masters. We are motivated through 
Handel’s example to donate all proceeds from our concerts to help those in need.  In the 
past years, audiences have given generously to charities such as Northwest Harvest. 
Admission to our concerts is complimentary. 
  
 To submit a program ad: 

-We can work with your design from your business card (please see reverse side for 
sample sizes/donation rates) OR just email us the information, and we can customize for 
the space you have reserved OR send us the ad in PDF form. 

 
-Cards/Donations for the spring program are due by Friday 4/15/2019 
 
-Artwork/Text are at the discretion of the board.  In the rare case any modifications of 
the card might be necessary, we will contact you right away. 
 

Your generous ad sponsorship/donation is tax deductible. We can provide a receipt upon 
request. 
 

For additional information about Northwest Chorale, please visit ​www.nwchorale.org​, or 
email us at ​nwchoraleinfo@gmail.com 
Northwest Chorale is a registered 501(c)(3) non profit organization  
 

THANK YOU! 
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